
11. DRAFT COMMUNITY SAFETY PLAN 2019-2022 

 The Board considered the Community Safety Plan 2019-2022 (copies of 
which had been circulated) seeking approval of the draft three year 
Community Safety Plan 2019-2022. 

 The Board were advised that the plan had been developed following a 
Community Safety Strategic Assessment carried out in 2018 by the 
Partnership Analyst.  

 The priority areas for the Partnership over the next three years would be 
as follows :- 

  Community wellbeing 

 Antisocial behaviour 

 Violence 

 Serious and organised crime 

 Counter terrorism 

 The Plan, a copy of which was attached to the report at Appendix 1, 
would ensure that the partnership would continue to focus on achieving 
the objectives set out in the Local Outcomes Improvement Plan (LOIP). 

 The Board were asked to note and approve the contents of the 
Community Safety Plan 2019-2022. 

 Decision 

 To approve the contents of the report; 
 
 
 


